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Press release 
 

Conclusion by APRR and AREA of a motorway investment plan  
 
 

Following the President of the Republic announcement of July 28th, 2016, the 
State and the companies APRR and AREA have signed a motorway investment 
plan with a value of approximately 220 million euros. 
 
This investment plan is made of 15 projects, in association with local authorities 
for some of them, and covers the following categories:  

 the creation or enhancements of junctions,  

 the construction of wildlife by passes and environmental protections, and 

 the building of car sharing parking spaces.  
 

These investment will permit the acceleration of the network modernisation, in 
particular in the fields of protection of the environment and customer service.  
 
This plan is financed by an additional annual tariff increase over the years 2019 
to 2021 of 0.287% for APRR and 0.413% for AREA. 
 
Subject to the ARAFER agreement and the formal concession contract 
amendments, the signed protocol should permit to engage the early works by the 
end of 2017.  
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